
What’s Happening Here?
Install Pedestrian Island Safer, Shorter  

Pedestrian Crossing

Broadway and Park Ave. 
Pedestrian Safety Improvements

Enhance Pedestrian Safety  Slower, Safer Turns

NYC DOT will implement street safety improvements at Broadway  
and Park Ave.: 

•	 Install a concrete refuge island for pedestrians crossing Park Ave.

Implementation begins October 2024

 Existing: 
 Broadway and Park Ave. 

 Proposed: 
 Louis Niñé Blvd., Bx. 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Brooklyn Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 646.892.1350 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


